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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/8 Page $9 

¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 

Email:  joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

 

Would you like to receive the News Bulletin 

by email?  Please send your request to 

joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca 

Microsoft Word Required. 

 

 
 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY 
 

 

TOWN OF EATONIA NEWS 
 

 

Tax Payments 
The Town is offering a 1% tax discount for 
payment of 2013 taxes made during June. 

 

The Town Office,  
Maintenance Crew, &  

Nuisance Grounds will be  
CLOSED  

on Monday July 1st, 2013. 
 

Watering Hours… 

Even house numbers can water on even 
calendar day and odd house numbers can 

water on odd calendar days.  You can water 
morning and evening from 7:00 to 10:00. 

 

Mosquitoes and West Nile Virus: 
Clean up around your property: 

 Any type of standing water- needs to be 
emptied, barrels or tin cans etc. Birdbath 
water should be changed weekly! 

 Swimming Wading Pools – Remove water 
that collects on pool covers. Turn over 
wading pools when not in use. 

 Check eavestroughs and drains – Don’t let 
things pile up. Clean leaves & twigs from       
down & roof gutters throughout the 
summer.  Make sure drainage ditches are 
not clogged. Check flat roofs for standing 
water. 

 Yard & Lawn Maintenance – Cut lawn 
frequently. Turn over compost frequently.  
Clean away lawn cuttings, leaves & other 
debris. Clean out dense shrubbery where 
mosquitoes like to breed and nest. 
 

**When mowing your lawns 
please do not blow your grass 

clippings onto the streets** 

Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22
nd

 of each 

month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad.  
 

mailto:joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca
mailto:joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca
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Let the dreams of your youth become the 
reality of your future … Best Wishes  

                        Bews Agrow Ltd. 
Lorraine & Ken Bews 

Brent & Heather Bews 

 

 
Graduation is a Time to celebrate your achievements, 

prepare for your future opportunities & Embrace a 

World of Infinite Possibilities … Congratualations!! 

The Town Council & Staff 

 

 
EATONIA TAVERN 

Is wishing the Class of 2013  
Many More Successes in Your Futures … 

Be Safe & Don’t Drink & Drive! Congratulations! 
 

 
Your Future holds a field of opportunities  

for you as you graduate … 

Wishing you all the Best in your Futures!! 

The R.M. of Chesterfield #261 

Council & Staff 

 

 
Goals are the fuel for further achievements… 
Best Wishes to the Graduating Class of 2013! 

Marsollier Petrolieum Ltd 
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Although there are more challenges  expected for 

you, you have closed this chapter successfully. 

Congratulations!    

Kindersley & District Co-op 

Eatonia Grocery Store & Lumber Yard 

 

Congrats Graduates of 2013 
For Every Ending there’s a new beginning; for 

every memory there’s a dream ahead! 

Millenium Land Ltd. 

 

Congratulations to the Class of 2013… 
Wishing You All, the Best of Luck 

in your Future Endeavors. 

 
Viterra 

 

 
The future belongs to those who believe in the beauty 

of their dreams! 
Lora’s Beauty Salon 

Lora and Barb 
 

Congratulations On Your High School 
Graduation …Best of Luck In Your Future. 

Millers Car Wash 

Congratulations on all your hard work & dedication… 

 
Happy Graduation! 

Kramer Auctions Ltd. 
 

Congrats Graduates!!! 
There are no shortcuts to any  

place worth going.  ~Beverly Sills 
The Staff at Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 

 

Graduation is a day to celebrate your 

accomplishments achieved throughout 

the years…Best of luck to you all! 

Somerville Farms Ltd. 

 
Deb’s Massage Therapy 
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Wishing all Graduates the Best of Luck 

In your Futures! 

Eatonia Family Restaurant  

 
You cannot help but learn more as you take 

the world into your hands! Best Wishes! 

Lee’s Grain Cleaning 

 

Best Wishes to All the Grads … 

each step has been a building block for life! 

Bredy & Son Construction 

& Families 

 

 
Never forget your true goals … always aim for the 

stars … Wishing you the best in life! 

Bredy’s Country Store 

 

 
May Success & Happiness Shine Upon You 

Always! 
The Recreation Board 

 

Congrats to Eaton Class of 2013… Wishing you 

all the best in your future endeavors! 

 
Stueck Pharmacy 

 

Congratulations To All The Grads!! 

 
The 21-44 Store 
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CUSTOMER APPRECIATION BBQ 

 

 
 

Friday June 21st, 2013 
11:30am – 1:30pm 

 Burger, Drink & Dessert $1.00 
Located at the Grocery Store 

DOOR PRIZES 
Weather Permitting  

 Otherwise at the Community Hall 
 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

NOTICE 
 

JASMAN LUMBER  
will be re-opening  

TUESDAY JUNE 4, 2013 
 

NEW HOURS 
SUNDAY-MONDAY CLOSED 

TUESDAY –SATURDAY  
9:00AM – 5:00PM 

 

RE-OPENING SALE 
ELECTRICAL 25% OFF 
PLUMBING 25% OFF 

AUTOMOTIVE 25% OFF 
PAINTS AND STAINS 25% OFF 
CLEARANCE SALE ITEMS UP 

TO 75%OFF 
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SELECTED 2” x 6”-10’ Spruce 
Lumber  

50% OFF 
SELECTED 2” x 8” -16’ Spruce 

Lumber 
50% OFF 

STATIONARY SUPPLIES 25% 
OFF 

HARDWARE 25% OFF 
Jasman Lumber is looking for a  

CASUAL DRIVER to start 
immediately.Apply within or  
call Nancy at (306)967-2933 

 

 

R.M. of Chesterfield #261 

 
 

Congratulates the following families   

from Eatonia  
 

Hilmer Elasser 

Evelyn & Late Karl Hoffman 

Dennis & Marilyn Hyland 
 

On receiving a 2013 ISC  

Century Family Farm Award 

 
 

SALE BY TENDER 

The RM of Chesterfield No. 261  

offers for sale  

Brown upholstered office chairs  

with oak arms 

And base with castors. 

Tenders must be submitted in a sealed 

envelope marked  
 

“Office Chairs” 
  

addressed to the : 

RM of Chesterfield No. 261 

Box 70 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
 

Tenders must be received at the RM Office 

by 12 noon on June 11, 2013 

For more information or to view call the 

RM Office 306-967-2222 

 

EATONIA LIONS CLUB 

TRIP OF THE MONTH 

WINNERS 
 
DEC.- Panama- Rae Ann McIntyre   

Medicine Hat Lodge- Kelly Dearborn                  

                                                                                                                           

JAN.- Las Vegas – John Meyer   

Medicine Hat Lodge – Mark Smith  

 

FEB.- Travel Voucher – Trent Andreas  

Medicine Hat Lodge – Gail & Graham 

     Morgan  

 

MAR.- Phoenix – Bill &Eileen Carlson      

Medicine Hat Lodge - Heidi Marchant    

 

APR.- Disneyland- Kay Specht   
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Medicine Hat Lodge – Denise Britton &  

    Jerry O’Connor 
 

 

 

Catering Meeting  
 Tuesday June 4th  

at 7:30pm 
In the Meeting Room  

at Hall  
Anyone wishing to help 

organize or have new ideas 
you are always welcome! 

 

THANK YOU’S 
 

We would like to thank the 
Eatonia Fire Department and any 
neighbors who helped with the 
grass fire on our farm May 6th. 

Heinz & Shirley Young 

 
 

Thank-you one and all for your generous donations of 
baking. All the help setting up and serving was 
amazing. It was nice to see a good turn out at our 
Mother’s Day Tea at E.O.L. 
The lucky winners were: 

1. Wishing Well and Plant-Darlene Olson 

2. $50 Gift Certificate-Carol Peters 
3. Garden Tool Set and Bracelet- 

                                      Jeff Stevens 
Door Prize Tupperware donated by Amy 
Knuttila was won by Sharie Gardiner of E.O.L. 

We are always looking for new members. Contact 
one of us: Brenda Hoffman, Margaret Larock, Janice 
Nunweiler, Lorna Cridland or Donna Henry. 
 

 
 

Jami & Kiley were married March 29, 

2013. We would like to thank everyone 

for the shower gifts and everyone who 

contributed to the community gift. 

Very Much Appreciated 

Jami & Kiley Swan 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Screenings Project 
 

Thanks to the following  
farms for donating: 

 

Stan & Ross Fitzpatrick 
Hoffman Farm & Ranch 

Perry Bews 
Rob Schaeffer 
Stan Stusrud 

Roger & Gary Radies 
Alan Nunweiler 

Terry Smith 
Gordon Radies 
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Don Shipley 
Stan Rhodes 

Dennis Kanasevich 
Vern Wagner 
Greg Wells 

Willis Wilson 
Jim Golightly 

Bob Hammerlindl 
Jerry Bachmier 

Ken Martin 
Don Ross 

 

Thanks to Lee’s Grain Cleaning for use 
of truck, Debbie Bredy & Marsollier 

Petroleum Ltd. for gas, and Somerville 
Farms Ltd. for trucking. 

 

 
 

 

The Eatonia Heritage Park thanks the 
following individuals, organizations 

and businesses for their generous 
donations towards the success of our 

Spring Blingo on May 5th: 

  

12th Ave Fashions 
Amy's Partylite 
Amy's Tupperware 
Anne Reinhardt 
Anne Rhodes 

Annette Palmer 
Bea Donald 
Betty King 

Bonnie Jurgens 
Bounty Cellars Winery 
Bredy's Country Store 

Brenda Hoffman, Avon 
Busy Bee Greenhouse 
Camerons Clothing 

Chocolate Moose Factory 
Close's Family Foods 

Colleen Schmaltz 
Co-op Stores 
Cora Knutilla 

Cypress Hills Winery 
Darlene's Ladies Wear 
Deb Kroeker Massage 

Donna Lothammer 
E & G Welding 

Eatonia Lions Club 
Eatonia Café 
Eatonia Tavern 
Extra Foods 

Feiffer Tire Ltd 
Fran Francis Artwork 

Gail Morgan 
Garden Gallery 

Gentries, Saskatoon 
G-Mac Ag Team 

Hill Acme Machine Ltd 
Home Hardware 

Home Spun Happiness 
IGA Leader 

Janeil Enterprises 
JayDee Equipment 

Joan Bailey 
JoJo's Reflexology 

Joy Assmus 
Kindersley Optical 
LaBelle Boutique 
Laurie Adams 
Leah Cooper 

Leslie's 1st Ave Esthetics 
Kristina Lothammer 
Lora's Beauty Salon 

Lorrie Cooke 
Lynn Assmus 
Marg Larock 

Merle Norman, Kindersley 
Merle Norman, Saskatoon 
Oyen Optometry Clinic 
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Pat Barnes 
Pat Tilbert 
Peavey Mart 
Pharmasave 

Photo Memories 
     Prairie Centre Credit Union 

Prairie Oasis Water 
Prairie Rose Floral 

Salon 116 
Scott's Jewellers 
Shannon Tunall 
Sharon Price 

Shelly Eckstein 
Somerville Trucking 

Staples Apparel 
Stuecks Pharmacy 
Susanne Jurgens 

Sweetheart Pollinators 
Tashima 

Tim Hortons 
Town of Eatonia 

Trendz Design Co. 
Vanessa Price 

Veronicas Sewing Supplies 
West Central Road & Rail 
Wildoats Gift & Décor 

The Eatonia Campground Revitalization 
Committee would like to thank the 

following for the donations and support of 
our fundraising BBQ held at the  

Annual Kramer Consignment Auction  
on April 6/13. 

 

Kramer Auctions - for allowing us to do 
this. 
Kindersley & District Co-op - for the 
donation of the donuts  
G'Mac's - for the donations of the coffee 
cups and the use of the BBQ  
Viterra - for the donations of the coffee 
cups  
Eatonia Recreation Board - for the use of 
the zamboni room 
 

And to all who helped set up, work and 
clean up - thank you so much we couldn't 
have done it with out you!! 
 

The Eatonia Campground  
Revitalization Committee. 

 

 
The Eaton Cooking Class would like to 
extend our gratitude to the Lions’ Club 
and Oasis Players for their financial 
support of this year’s class.  Without your 
support this program would not have 
happened!  We were also so fortunate to 
have guest chefs Zoria Kanasevich and 
Debbie Adams grace us with their 
expertise.  Thank you for your donation 
of time and supplies – my favorite classes 
by far!  Again, we are so blessed to live in 
such a giving community. Thank you!  

 – The Eaton Cooking Class 

KIDS KORNER 
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Eatonia Oasis Living NewsMay 2013 

The month of May has been very busy!! The 
residents have enjoyed spending some time 
outside now that the weather has improved.  
They have planted a few bulbs in the ground, 
and have started seeding the stand-up gardens. 
Everyone is enjoying the sunshine!  We have 21 
residents living at E.O.L.   
 

This month’s activities included our usual 
Morning Exercises.  We are getting back into 
doing them a little more regularly.  We had our 
Craft sessions with Marie Smith and her helper, 
Evelyn Hoffman. Our project this month was 
wind socks. There has been many breezy days, 
so we should see them blowing in the wind 
soon! Thank you ladies!  Manicures were well 
attended.  We made ice cream sundaes with all 
the trimmings. We can’t wait until we can enjoy 
them out on the patio.   
 

Thank you to everyone who helped out with 
activities while Vicki was off work for two weeks. 
Marie Smith, along with Florence Palmer, Gisela 
Steinke and Betty King had a Sing-Song with the 
residents. Marie, Margaret Larock and Pat Tilbert 
held Bingo, which is always enjoyed by all.  
Marie also did some baking with the ladies while 
the gentlemen watched, hoping to be the “taste 
testers.” The residents were able to contribute 
some baking for the Mother’s Day Tea and Bake 
Sale.  A big Thank you to all! 
 

There was a wonderful turnout for the Mother’s 
Day Tea & Bake Sale which was held on May 11th.  
Thank You to the Eatonia Health Care Auxiliary 
and their team of volunteers for making the 
event so successful. The Auxiliary raises money 
to purchase supplies and equipment for E.O.L.  
Anyone who would like to help out with this 
group, contact Brenda Hoffman.  
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Thank you to the C.W.L. ladies who hosted the 
monthly Birthday party.  The residents enjoyed 
a couple of games of 5 Card Bingo, along with 
the visiting and the delicious cake and ice cream.  
We also enjoyed some old time music on the 
piano played by Florence Palmer.  Happy 
Birthday to Doris Richardson!  We hope you 
celebrate many more. 
 

We must thank the ladies and gentlemen who 
provide our weekly Church services.  Fulfilling 
the residents’ spiritual needs is a very important 
part of their care, and we appreciate you very 
much. 
 

We were very fortunate some talented 
entertainment perform for us this month.  We 
had Richard Tumback on the accordion.  He had 
everyone singing along and tapping their feet!  
Another favorite returning to EOL was Laura 
Hayes along with Ralph Donahue on the Steel 
Guitar.  Laura’s grandmother, Laviah lives at 
EOL and is always sitting in the front row!  We 
the pleasure of some new entertainers visit as 
well, Gloria Rissling along with Glenna Hinch. 
The residents and staff enjoyed your 
performance very much!  We hope you return! 
 

If there are any individuals or group who would 
like to volunteer their time to assist with 
activities, provide entertainment or just come 
for a visit, please contact Vicki or Cora at 967-
2447. 
 

Our sincere gratitude goes out to all of you who 
have made a donation of any kind to our 
facility.  We appreciate it very much!! 

 
HAVE A WONDERFUL MONTH!! 

 

 

We would like to welcome you to the 2013 

swimming pool season.  This year’s staff is:  Pool 

Manager-Brooklyn Assmus, Assistant Manager-

Lee Wagner, and Senior guards-Dustin Lee, 

Skylor Eisenkirch, Raylene Leslie & Jesse 

Eisenkirch. 

 

Swimming Lessons 

All lessons times are decided once registrations 

are in and instructors can plan according to 

numbers, everyone will be notified of their times 

once they’ve been decided. There are no lessons 

on weekends.  June lessons start after school and 

July and August lessons take place in the 

mornings.  We offer all levels of Red Cross 

swimming lessons in each set.  If you are unsure 

in which level to register call the pool at 967-2401 

or the rec office at 967-2557. 

Important note to those attending swimming 

lessons please keep distractions at a minimum 

while lessons are in progress.  Talking or 

boisterous play can distract the students from 

learning and make teaching more difficult.  

Absolutely no one is allowed in the pool other 

than those participating in lessons during their 

lesson times. 

Registration forms can be picked up at the 

swimming pool, rec office or have one emailed by 

contacting eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 

 

1
st
 Set: June 10-21 

Deadline to register for this set is MAY 30. 

2
nd

 Set: July 1-12 

3
rd

 Set:  July 22-Aug 2 

4
th

 Set: Aug 12-16 

5
th

 Set:  Aug 19-23 

Set 4 & 5 can be taken as a 2-week set or you can 

chose to register for just one of the weeks. This 

must be decided at time of registration so 

instructors can plan accordingly.  

Space is limited so register early. 

Register at the pool or rec office. 

mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
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If you have taken lessons from a different provider 

then Red Cross just mark on the registration form 

the last level completed and the name of the 

provider (i.e.: Lifesaving Society, etc) and you 

will be placed in the appropriate Red Cross level. 

 

2013 Swimming Pool Fees 

 
Season Pass:          2-Week Pass: 

       Family-$250      Family-$175 

       Adult-$150                 Adult-$70 

       Student-$150      Student-$70 

       Preschool/Senior-$100     Preschool-$25 

 

    Daily Pass:  Punch Card (10 Swims): 

Famly-$15  Adult-$50 

Adult-$5             Student-$40 

Student-$4  Preschool-$20 

            Preschool-$2 

 

Adult Swim Daily Fee: $4 

Aquasizes Drop-in Fee: $5 with Season Pass/$6 

without Swimming Pool Pass 

Aquasizes Season Pass: $75 with Season Pass/ 

$85 without Swimming Pool Pass 

Red Cross Swim Preschool: $50 with pass; $55 

without 

Red Cross Swim Kids: $55 with pass; $60 without   

 

PUBLIC SWIMMING 

Monday –Friday: 1pm – 5pm & 7pm – 9pm & 

Saturday & Sunday: 1pm – 5pm & 7pm – 9pm 

 

ADULT SWIM 

Sunday – Wednesday: 9pm – 10pm 

 

LANE SWIM/ AQUAFIT--Daily:  6pm – 7pm 

 

AQUASIZES (weekdays only) 

July 1-12:  8am – 9am 

July 15-19: 11am – 12pm 

July 22-Aug 2: 8am – 9am 

 Aug 5-9: 11am – 12pm 

Aug 12-23:  8am -9am 

 

cont’d 

 
*Watch for new programs to come this 

summer: Moms & Tots; Adult Volleyball; 

Aquafit (more intense than Aquasizes) & more 

*Watch for dates for upcoming First Aid & 

CPR courses 

*Adult Luau coming in June! 

*First Late Night of the Season on June 26.   

All ages 

Check out the Eatonia Swimming Pool 

Facebook page, the Town of Eatonia website 

www.townofeatonia.com, the Eatonia Newsletter 

and watch for posters to keep informed! 

 

June 15 & 16 and 22 & 23  

public swimming will be  

1pm -5pm & 7pm -9pm 

If time allows we will have public 

swimming in the evenings June 10-21 

after lessons—watch for posters. 

June 24-26 public swimming will be 

4pm -9pm 

**Regular Pool Hours will begin on 

Thursday June 27. 
 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 

Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are 

used to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 

recreation and community groups in the province.  

Community groups in Eatonia receive funding 

from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 

 

 

Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 

 
 
 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
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LIBRARY NEWS 
 Note: The Eatonia Library is 
changing the OPEN hours. As of 
June 12, 2013 the Library will be 
OPEN on Wed from 1 p.m. - 5 p.m. 
not 1 - 4 & on Thurs Closed at 8:00 
p.m. not 9:00. 
 

The Library Board would like to 
thank all who purchased tickets for the Spring Raffle. 
The winners were: Joy Assmus won the necklace set, 
Bonita Aldridge won the bracelet set, and Jan Becker 
won the purse. 
 

The Board sends it Congratulations to all the 2013 
graduates. May your future be bright. 
 

The library is hosting an entertainer for all ages at the 
library on July 10th @ 1:00 p.m. Watch for posters. 
 

The Summer Reading Program will once again take 
place this summer at the Library. It will start July 2, 
2013 and end August 29, 2013. The logs, posters, etc 
will be available June 18th to pick up. 
Anyone who reads or has someone read to them can 
write down the library books they read in the log  and 
then return their log to the library by Sept 5th for 
chances to win prizes. Come and join the Summer 

Reading Program and receive 
your logs, etc at the library. This 
is for ages up to 14 years. 
 

Pam Schmaltz will host a 'Read 
with Pam' this summer if there 
is enough interest. Please 
contact the Librarian @ 967-
2224 by June 6th. This will be 

weekly or suggestions to the librarian. She will need 
up to 12 kids. 
 

The Eatonia Library Board is looking for NEW 
members. We have 4 short meetings a year. We 
tentatively meet in Jan, March, June and Sept.  
Contact  
Dorothy Scarf @ 967- 2226 (H) or  967-2204 (w) or 
Debbie Tweten @ 967-2224(W) or 967-2784 (h). 
 

THE NEW LIBRARY HOURS 
as of June 12, 2013 

Tuesday -   11:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
Wednesday - 1:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Thursday-  6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
 

 

                                                                                                                                           

 

 
 

 
 

BE SURE - INSURE AGAINST HAIL! 

 
The 2013 crop is underway and it is once again time to start thinking about Hail 

Insurance.  With the increase in crop inputs and the history of hail losses  

in our area, townships are expected to sell out quickly. 

 

Please call or stop in at Eatonia Agencies Ltd for a quote. 
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Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 

Office: 967-2201 

             Fax:    967-2302 

                       ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS ARE FAST APPROACHING! 

TIME TO GET YOUR RV’S, BOAT TRAILERS AND MOTORCYCLES 

LICENSED!! 
 

Eatonia Agencies Ltd. wishes everyone a very safe and fun filled summer!!  

 


